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CASNR researchers
receive $275,000 USDA-
NIFA grant to create a
new Bridge Adventure
Program, which is
designed to promote
diversity and inclusion
in agricutural and
natural resources

fields.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

PSS grad, CASNR scientists bring home Crop Science Society of America honor
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A recently published paper with strong CASNR connections, titled "Establishment and Stand Development of Alfalfa Interseeded into Native Grass Mixtures: Cultivar and Row Spacing Effects," has been selected as the first place winner in the Crop Science Outstanding Paper Award for the Forage and Grazinglands Division of the Crop Science Society of America. The honor will be presented virtually in early November. 

  
IN OTHER NEWS

In Profile: Irlbeck combines media, farming know-how to educate communicators
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Erica Irlbeck discovered the love of teaching future agricultural communicators while pursuing her master's degree at Texas Tech. Now, as an associate professor in the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, she is a leader both on campus and nationally in developing communications avenues through video, as well as agricultural crisis communication.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's new Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. Separately, CASNR experts are stepping up to answer crucial questions surrounding COVID-19 and agriculture.
UPCOMING 

 93rd Annual Pig Roast & Gerald W. 

            Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist 

            Awards, Thursday, Nov. 12, 2020 

            (Virtual Program)

CASNR Fall Commencement

       Saturday, Dec. 12, 2020


	

	
	CASNR researchers continue to show their commitment to the Texas Tech University’s Hispanic-Serving Institution status and have received funding from the USDA in order to fulfill that effort. Led by Nathan Gill, an assistant professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management, the Bridge Adventure Program will create educational opportunities designed to promote diversity and inclusion in agricultural and natural resources fields. The program will provide transformative learning experiences related to the natural environment for all Texas Tech students. "Texas Tech is particularly well-positioned to strengthen diversity and inclusion throughout West Texas and beyond, and to provide learning experiences that can truly shape students' futures as they select a career path and develop skills that are valuable in any workplace," Gill said. The program is funded by a $275,000 grant from the USDA-National Institute of Food and Agriculture Cooperative State Research, Education, and Extension Service.  << more
CASNR Strategic Planning Committee releases forward-thinking Strategic Plan
[image: image6.jpg]


As Texas Tech celebrates its centennial in 2023, it is fitting that CASNR leaders honor the past while turning its focus to the future. To that end, CASNR's Strategic Planning Committee this month unveiled a new Strategic Plan that provides a pathway to 2025. The document celebrates the long and consistent history of CASNR's service to the public, and provides a framework for faculty, staff and students.

Capitol Idea: CASNR interns spend fall learning the ropes in Washington
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Three CASNR students will be spending their fall semester working as interns in the nation's capital. They are Colton Snedecor, a senior agricultural communications major from Fredericksburg; Stetson Bryson, a senior animal science/business major from Perrysville, Ohio, and Jace Browning, a senior agricultural economics major from Plainview, said Cindy Akers, CASNR's Associate Dean for Academic & Student Programs.

In Press: Alfalfa shows potential as a low-water input crop, protein bank
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Alfalfa can be successful in the dry areas of the United States with help from grass varieties, reports Chuck West, CASNR’s Thornton Distinguished Chair in Plant and Soil Science. "Our overall aim is to help producers in the Texas High Plains and elsewhere, transition toward lower water use by integrating grazing into cropping systems so it's not just all cotton or all corn," he said.

Brown, Greathouse honored with Texas Tech Distinguished Staff Awards
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Philip Brown, a senior research associate and program manager of Texas Coalition for Sustainable Integrated Systems Research Program, was selected for a 2020 Chancellor's Award of Excellence, while Karissa Greathouse, CASNR's Distance Education Instructional Technologist, is set to receive a 2020 Masked Rider Award. The Chancellor's Award is the highest honor that a staff member can receive.

Texas Alliance for Water Conservation launches virtual 15th annual field day
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Irrigation of cotton and corn during this summer's extreme heat, along with the future of weed control, upcoming weather conditions and benefits of soil conservation on the Texas High Plains are in the spotlight this month as part of the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation's 15th Annual Field Day. This year presentations will be made in a series of on-line YouTube videos, said TAWC Project Director Rick Kellison.

Department of Landscape Architecture to hold virtual WreckShop 2020
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Adjusting to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on face-to-face meetings, officials with Texas Tech's Department of Landscape Architecture this year are turning to an innovative, virtual format for their annual intensive educational program, WreckShop 2020. The two-day event, organized by Tech's student chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects, runs from Oct. 22 to 23.

Aaron Norris joins Department of Natural Resources Management
[image: image12.jpg]


Aaron Norris, a specialist in livestock production and grazing lands management, has been named a research assistant professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management, effective Sept. 1. The Thrall native indicated that his research program broadly focuses on progressing and facilitating stakeholder adoption of livestock and forage management regimes in rangeland and cultivated production systems.

CASNR researchers shine as U.S. Farm Report College Roadshow returns
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In the past, U.S. Farm Report, a weekly television program highlighting the agricultural industry, has traveled the country for its yearly College Roadshow series. The show features current trends at the top agricultural schools in the country. This month, it was CASNR’s turn. "It was exciting to be able to come to Texas Tech University, because there's so much research going on,” said Tyne Morgan, host of the show.

Daniel Phillips joins CASNR’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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Daniel Phillips, a landscape designer and urban ecologist who has been awarded the coveted Rome Prize from the American Academy of Rome, has been named an assistant professor within the Department of Landscape Architecture, effective Sept. 1. The California native will be focusing on areas of experimental green infrastructure and informal urban greenspaces. 

Headrick joins Dept. of Agricultural Education and Communications
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Jason Headrick has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, effective Aug. 3. The Tompkinsville, Kentucky, native indicated that his research program broadly focuses on the access to leadership education through a lens of instructional pedagogy, training and development for rural communities, and access through a lens of diversity and inclusion.
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